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MAR Notice No. 24-159-94 10-5/26/23 

BEFORE THE BOARD OF NURSING 
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRY 

STATE OF MONTANA 
 
In the matter of proposed 2023 
rulemaking by the Interstate 
Commission of Nurse Licensure 
Compact Administrators pertaining to 
the Nurse Licensure Compact rules 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

INFORMATIONAL NOTICE OF 
PROPOSED RULEMAKING 

 
TO:  All Concerned Persons 
 
 1.  The Board of Nursing (board), as a party state of the Nurse Licensure 
Compact, is providing this informational notice of rulemaking pertaining to the Nurse 
Licensure Compact rules. 
 
 2.  The Department of Labor and Industry (department) will make reasonable 
accommodations for persons with disabilities who need an alternative accessible 
format of this informational notice.  If you require an alternative accessible format of 
this informational notice, contact the Board of Nursing no later than 5:00 p.m., on 
June 2, 2023, at 301 South Park Avenue, P.O. Box 200513, Helena, Montana 
59620-0513; telephone (406) 841-2300; Montana Relay 1 (800) 253-4091; TDD 
(406) 444-2978; facsimile (406) 841-2305; or nurse@mt.gov (board's e-mail). 
 
 3.  On April 18, 2023, the Interstate Commission of Nurse Licensure Compact 
Administrators (commission) published a Notice of Proposed Rules and Notice of 
Public Hearing on the National Council of State Boards of Nursing (NCSBN) web 
site. 
 
 4.  The commission's notice is available on the NCSBN web site at 
https://www.nursecompact.com/rule-changes.  Any interested person may present 
verbal or written comments as instructed in the notice.  The commission's deadline 
for submitting comments is 2:00 p.m. Central Time on June 26, 2023. 
 
 5.  The commission's notice is also available on the board's web site at 
https://boards.bsd.dli.mt.gov/nursing/regulations/compact-rules-notices. 
 
 BOARD OF NURSING 

SARAH SPANGLER, RN 
PRESIDENT 

  
/s/ DARCEE L. MOE  
Darcee L. Moe 
Rule Reviewer 

/s/ LAURIE ESAU  
Laurie Esau, Commissioner 
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRY 

 
 

 Certified to the Secretary of State May 16, 2023. 


